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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We would love to invite you to the reopening of our Community Garden! For the next two Sundays on 
March 17th and March 24th to lay down the foundation and prepare for planting season. 
 
We will be doing a lot of prep work such as: weeding, leveling the ground, removing some plants and 
installing a fence. 
 
All are welcomed and we encourage you to join us! Whether or not you know a lot about gardening, this 
would be the perfect time to learn the basics in how to get started. No experience required. 
 
If you're interested in joining the Garden Team to help plan or share your ideas please let Pastor Mika 
know and she would be happy to have you join the group. You can reach her at mrothstein8@ gmail,com. 
 
We hope to see you this Sunday at 12! 
 
-The Belvedere Garden 
 

 


